
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 5, 2003

TO: Honorable Geanie Morrison, Chair, House Committee on Higher Education 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB506 by Deshotel (Relating to the tuition charged by institutions of higher education for 
high school students enrolled in college-level courses.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board indicates that there would be no significant fiscal 
impact.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller Of Public Accounts, 720 The University Of Texas System 
Administration, 781 Higher Education Coordinating Board
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